
February 17, 1958 

Memorandum To: 

Subject : SIGMA Timing Siniulator 

br* H. G. Kolsky 

I want to congratulate you arid D r .  Cocke for an excellent 
and valuable report e 

The effective speeds of SIGMA are  lower than we had ex- 
Your analysis clearly points up the problems, and indi- pected. 

cates possible solutions at a time when something can be done. 

Thanks for a fine piece of work. I would hope that this 
could eventually be put forth in a technical report . 

DWP:jrb 

cc: Dr, John Cocke 
Mr .  3. W. Dunwell 
Mr,  Do ‘W. Sweeney 




